
 
 
Tuesday, February 7th, the Bridge classes and 5-day 4s 
classes will celebrate the 100th day of school.  (Mrs. 
Dunnavant, Mrs. Langdon, Ms. Melissa, Mrs. Haas, and 
Ms. Rosanne’s classes only).  The school will provide Little 
Caesar’s cheese pizzas.  Other lunch items may be 
provided by the parents of the classroom (your teacher will 
let you know if she would like donations), but please send 
to school as normal:  water bottles and a morning snack.   
 
If your child cannot have pizza due to a dietary restriction, 
please provide an alternate lunch item.   

 


